


PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP - 2018

Silloth Group Medical Practice has a new Patient Participation Group (PPG) -we are no longer running a virtual group, which is currently made up of 5 volunteer patients from a cross section of the practice population.  We have yet to have our first meeting and the results of this meeting will be published here on the website soon after.
The aim of the group is to help to improve the overall patient experience and strengthen the way the practice operates.  This group is open to anyone who may wish to join.  If you feel you would like to participate please contact Anneke  at the surgery who will send you a sign up form.  If you become a member of our PPG  we aim to meet at least twice a year and the  group will involve a  GP and a member of the practice staff.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will ask the members of this group some questions from time to time about different areas of the service we provide, for example, appointments, opening times, quality of care and patient surveys and general views on how well we are providing a service to our patients and of course we are always open to suggestions on ways to improve our service.

If you want to have a say – join up today




